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' This is an urgent message.

Date: Tuesday, June 19, 2012 5:32 PM
From: Gilinda Giles <ggomahahockey@cox.net>

To: ggomahahockey@cox.net
Subject: Open Board of Directors Meeting

Membership,

Due to an unexpected closure of Moylan Ice Rink for this evening; the June Board of
Directors meeting has been cancelled. Next meeting will be held on July 17th,

Thank You,

Gilinda Giles
| Office Manager/Registrar

| Omaha Hockey Club
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